CLARKSVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES

MEETING MEMORANDA

Date and time of meeting: January 4, 2022, immediately following
Special Meeting

Place of meeting: Presentation Studio 103, Renaissance Academy,
806 Eastern Boulevard, Clarksville, Indiana

Attendance: Ms. Tina Bennett, CCSC Superintendent
Ms. April Hauber, Board President (via Zoom)
Ms. Linda Wilson, Board Vice President
Ms. Teresa Cummings, Board Secretary
Ms. Bettye Davis Craig, Board Member
Mr. Bill Wilson, Board Member
Dr. Brian Allred, Assistant Superintendent
Ms. Holly Rupprecht, Asst. to the Superintendent
Mr. Bobby Crane, CCSC Technology Director
Mr. Matt Pait, CHS Assistant Principal
Ms. Carey Davis, CES Principal
Mr. Troy Mitchell, CMS Assistant Principal
Ms. Kelly Grady, CES Teacher

Call to Order

Ms. Hauber called the Planning Session to order at 7:16 p.m.

Amend and/or Adopt Agenda

Ms. Wilson made a motion to adopt the agenda, as presented. Ms. Cummings seconded. Ms. Holly
Rupprecht, Assistant to the Superintendent and School Board, conducted a roll call vote. The motion

passed unanimously.

Education Update and Superintendent’s Reports

Superintendent Bennett discussed the updated guidance for isolation and quarantine for COVID-19 that
was released by the Indiana Department of Health. She said she had met with Dr. Yazel about the new
guidelines and noted that Clark County will likely be moving back into red. She said masking and
mitigation strategies would continue to be high priority. She thanked administrators and staff for working
together to fill in the voids for people who are forced to quarantine. Superintendent Bennett noted that
completion is still several weeks away on the new Administration Center. She reminded the Board that
the Board of Finance Meeting would be held the following week. Superintendent Bennett said the City
Championship, with both boys’ and girls’ basketball teams versus Providence, was scheduled for Friday.

Dr. Brian Allred, Assistant Superintendent, said the application for On My Way Pre-K has been received
and was in the process of being reviewed so CCSC can be licensed.

Comments

C. E. A. Communications: Ms. Kelly Grady, C.E.A. Secretary, wished everyone a happy new year and
hoped everyone stayed healthy.
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Comments from Board Members: Ms. Davis Craig wished everyone a happy new year. Ms. Wilson
hoped everyone would stay healthy and said CCSC was doing a good job. Mr. Wilson said he was

honored to still be part of the Board even though he is no longer president. Ms. Hauber said she wished
she was with other Board members in person.

Fund Raising Requests

Superintendent Bennett discussed fund raising requests.

Donations

Superintendent Bennett discussed donations.

Adjourn

With no further business to discuss, Ms. Hauber adjourned the Planning Session at 7:29 p.m.
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